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Home Renovations, Repairs and Modifications
As we entered the new year 2021, Hope
Homes achieved its goal to provide new
renovations and maintenance repairs
needed in many homes. These homes
included: Hickory St. where a new roof,
new concrete driveway and AC were
replaced; The Call Rd. and Norton Rd.
homes received new roofs and gutters;
The Hocking St. home was completely
remodeled with new floors, doorways
and bathrooms and the 5th St. home

was recently completed with similar renovations. In 2021,
plans are underway to renovate the kitchens at the Bryn Mawr
homes along with new HVAC units and roofs; The Norton Rd.
home will receive a new driveway in April and The Hope
Center's driveway and parking lot will be repaved. In addition,
funds have been awarded by the ODDD to purchase or
construct a new home in Stark County. We appreciate our many
donors who contributed to the Annual Giving Campaign and to
The Welty Company for its contribution of $10,000.00
dedicated to the Hope Center Project. These donations are vital
to the maintenance and improvements to our homes and make
it possible to provide "QUALITY HOMES FOR A QUALITY LIFE" to
our residents.

Thank you,

Paul Herrera, CEO

hopehomes.org

(330) 686-5342

2300 Call Road
Stow, OH
44224-1502
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Rev. Paul Kiewit
President Emeritus2021 Board Meeting Schedule

The following are the revised Board Meeting dates in 2021:

May 18th

July 20th

September 21st

November 16th
* Times and locations TBD.

Angela Anders is a Copley resident and as a board member would like to
continue to pursue her passion of assisting an underserved population. She
has proven leadership within the outpatient behavioral health community in
Stark County and has maintained longstanding relationships within the
construction industry in Summit and Cuyahoga Counties. Angela attended
both Stark State College and Western Governors University. She became a
MH/DD Registered Nurse and worked at Heartland Behavioral Health Hospital
as a registered nurse and supervisor. She has also been the co-owner of
Anders Concrete Inc / A & A Ohio Construction LTD since 1992. Angela's
leadership experience also includes serving on the statewide committee to
fix school funding after the DeRolph ruling (1997-2006), and developing BH
programming to exceed Ohio Medicaid standards in Stark County. She has
also served on the Opiate Taskforce of Stark County from 2013-2018.

New Board Member Joins HHF



New and Completed Home Projects

Glenmont Home – In Progress
New Construction 2021

“I am so excited to move into our new
home!”

“This will be the first time I will have my
own bedroom with everything new in it.”

5th St. Home – Completed
Purchase 2020 and
Renovated 2021

“Since I moved into our new home, I
have been able to sleep better and relax
more.”

“Our home is so great, I can sit out in the
Four Season’s room anytime of year and
enjoy the outdoors.”

Hocking St – Completed
Purchase 2019 and
Renovation 2020

“Our home is beautiful and the
neighborhood is a great place to live.”

Hollie Ashworth was recently awarded for her 12
years of service. Hollie is a Cuyahoga Fallʼs
resident and a board member for the Hope Homes
Foundation Inc., a not for profit organization in
Stow, Ohio. Hope Homes serves persons with
developmental disabilities and special needs with
their housing needs for the past 59 years. She
recently celebrated 12 years as a board member
for Hope Homes Foundation Inc. and serves as the
Secretary of the Board. Hollie retired in 2017 after
working at Shelter Care, Inc. for 35 years. Initially
a houseparent at Shelter Care and later as case
manager and program director. Shelter Care have
five programs for abused, neglected and troubled
youth. In retirement, Hollie enjoys gardening,

needlework, reading and traveling. Hollie became involved with Hope Homes
through the United Presbyterian Church which supported the organization
from its inception. The Shuman family, from the church, were very involved
in the creation of Hope Homes. Their son was a client as an adult and until
his passing.

Hector Gonzalez was awarded for 14 years of ongoing commitment and
dedicated service to Hope Homes Foundation Inc. a not for profit
organization in Stow, Ohio. Hector resides in Northeastern Ohio with his wife
Sandra. He is an alumnus of Heidelberg College in Tiffin, Ohio, he went on to
receive his Masters of Education degree from Cleveland State University. He
is a retired Spanish teacher of thirty years, as well as football and wrestling
coach, Hector enjoys serving Hope Homes as a board member starting in
2006. His family has been involved with Hope Homes since its inception
when his mother-in-law, Evalenn Haulman Nutter, also served on the board.
Hector is the proud father of two and loving grandfather of two. He is
honored to receive recognition from Hope Homes and is dedicated to
continued service with the organization.

HHF Board Members Honored for
Years of Service


